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Good Bye Wow

To the Editor,

 This month our Charlestown community will say goodbye to the successful Wind On Water (WOW) public art
exhibit, closing a sixteen month exhibit that highlighted our extraordinary corner of the city in the Charlestown
Navy Yard.

The sculptures, created by nationally recognized sculptor Lyman Whitaker, will be dismantled after Columbus
Day weekend. The thirty-two wind sculptures, of diverse heights and design, beautifully showcased our windy
microclimate while delighting thousands of visitors, neighbors and friends who strolled along the Harbor Walk
from Shipyard Park to Thomas Menino Park.

Installed in the spring of  2020 during the early months of the COVID-19  pandemic, this outdoor family -friendly
exhibit provided a welcome opportunity to enjoy  public art with built-in social distancing during a period of time 
when so many Boston venues were closed. 

Donor support was vital to the success of this public art project. We thank the many friends, neighbors,
community organizations and businesses for their financial support as well as approval by the Boston Art
Commission and the BPDA. We appreciate the ongoing support of the City of Boston and the Mayor’s Office of
Arts and Culture for awarding an Opportunity Fund grant for this public art project. 

We also thank  our many sponsors:  Boston Harbor Cruises, Boston Autoport, Charlestown Marina, Cut-Splice,
Diversified Automotive, Friends of the Charlestown Navy Yard,  Harborview at the Navy Yard, John Hancock,
Legal Seafoods,  Lundgren Management, MGH Institute of Health Professions, Residence Inn by Marriott,
Spaulding Rehabilitation Network, Thayer & Associates, and The Anchor at Charlestown Navy Yard.

As we look ahead to 2022, we are inspired to continue our effort to enhance Shipyard Park and the Charlestown
Navy Yard.

Robin DiGiammarino, President

Navy Yard Garden Association, Inc.
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